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USD 415 Board Meets After Annual Facilities Tour

The Hiawatha School Board met Wednesday afternoon after conducting their annual facilities tour.
Superintendent John Severin said the board spent the majority of the meeting discussing how they
want to revise the three-year capital expenditure plan. The board is expected to take action on the
plan at their next meeting.

Severin said the board accepted a proposal from Jim Hills Paint and Glass of Falls City to continue
the window replacement in the old part of the elementary school.

Four sections of windows will be replaced from the principal’s office down to the pre-school room
in the amount of $19,975.



